
 

 

Excerpt from a report on criminal justice system involvement of LGBT Clients 
 
“Lesbian, gay, bisexual, and transgender, or LGBT, individuals and people living with HIV are 
also disproportionately affected by mass incarceration and hyper-criminalization. According to 
recent survey data, 5 percent report having been incarcerated, and 73 percent report having 
come into face-to-face contact with the police during the previous five years.” Rebecca Vallas & 
Sharon Dietrich, One Strike and You’re Out: How We Can Eliminate Barriers to Economic 
Security and Mobility for People with Criminal Records (December 2014) at 
https://cdn.americanprogress.org/wp-
content/uploads/2014/12/VallasCriminalRecordsReport.pdf, citing Catherine Hanssens et al., A 
Roadmap for Change: Federal Policy Recommendations for Addressing the Criminalization of 
LGBT People and People Living with HIV (New York: Center for Gender & Sexuality Law at 
Columbia Law School, 2014), available at : 
http://web.law.columbia.edu/sites/default/files/microsites/gender-
sexuality/files/roadmap_for_change_full_report.pdf 
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